Starting Monday March 23rd the Dunkerton Schools will start dispersing sack lunches for all children 18 and under who are actively enrolled in the district.
We will have Monday and Wednesday Grab ‘n Go every week until we return to school.
On Mondays we will have two meals per child ready to cover Monday and Tuesday.
On Wednesdays we will have three meals per child ready to cover Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We ask that all children or parents that are capable of picking up the meals do so from 11 am to 11:30 am on Mondays and Wednesdays in the back of the school at Entrance 3/Commons entrance.
We will have delivery available to those who ABSOLUTELY cannot make it to the school. Please contact the Elementary Office to schedule that at 319-822-4297.  DEADLINE: 5:00 pm Friday, March 20, 2020.
Delivered meals will come between 11 and 11:30 am on Mondays and Wednesdays.
We ask that the children be home to receive them at that time.
Per state guidelines at least one child must be present upon picking up Grab ‘n Go or delivery of Grab ‘n Go meals.
When arriving at the school please pull up to the entrances and remain in your cars and we will bring the meals to you.
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Please bear with us. This is all new for us and we are working hard to make sure the students receive these meals and are taken care of.
The meals may contain dairy and gluten so at this time the only dietary restriction followed is peanut free.

